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NSWA's Watershed Wednesdays – Invasive Species 



STURGEON 
SUBWATERSHED

• Located 40 minutes west of 
Edmonton, Alberta.



About LILSA
• Non-profit society lake stewardship group since 2013

• The members and volunteer executive of LILSA are regular 
people like you, who are concerned about our lakes. 

• Meetings occur once a month to discuss issues, projects and 
opportunities 

• Upcoming AGM (Aug 20th @ 9 AM – Alberta Beach Agliplex)



Main Concerns

• Water Levels

• Water Quality (Blue-Green Algae)

• Invasive Species

- Flowering Rush (Butomus umbellatus)

Provincial Designation: Prohibited Noxious







Thank you!
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